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Teams
If you ally habit such a referred managing the unmanageable rules
tools and insights for managing software people and teams books that
will have the funds for you worth, get the certainly best seller from
us currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to witty
books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are
moreover launched, from best seller to one of the most current
released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every books collections managing the
unmanageable rules tools and insights for managing software people and
teams that we will definitely offer. It is not in this area the costs.
It's roughly what you dependence currently. This managing the
unmanageable rules tools and insights for managing software people and
teams, as one of the most committed sellers here will very be
accompanied by the best options to review.
Managing the Unmanageable: Jurgen Appelo
Managing the Unmanageable—in a Hacker CultureManaged VS Unmanaged
Switches and Support For InterVLAN Routing / Layer Three Switch
Routing Stop Managing, Start Leading | Hamza Khan | TEDxRyersonU How
to Deal with Difficult People | Jay Johnson | TEDxLivoniaCCLibrary
Chris R. \"Sponsorship, Meeting Etiquette, and More\" 12-Step
Alcoholism Recovery Up Sh*t Creek: Pro Tips for Managing the
Unmanageable Project Monitoring and Evaluation (M \u0026 E) Tools 2020
? How To Delegate Tasks Like a Pro: Team Task Management Tips From
Business Rules to Decision Models with DMN How to Prioritize Tasks
Effectively: GET THINGS DONE ? Learn how to manage people and be a
better leader 7 Things Organized People Do That You (Probably) Don't
Do How Ben Franklin Structured His Day Speak like a leader | Simon
Lancaster | TEDxVerona Speak like a Manager: Verbs 1 Great leadership
comes down to only two rules | Peter Anderton | TEDxDerby What is the
best diet for humans? | Eran Segal | TEDxRuppin 10 Essential
Productivity Apps for iPhone and Android Planning \u0026 Organization:
Crash Course Study Skills #4 Managing Software People and Teams - An
Introduction Radical Innovation: Managing the Unmanageable Managing A
Narcissist | Ann Barnes | TEDxCollingwood
Technology Business Management Tools; A TBM Book and Index for the CIO
by Tom Murphy at ITFM CTO Craft Bytes - Managing the Unmanageable Are
Programmers Impossible to Manage? Game Studio Management: Making It
Great My 3-Tier Planning System for Getting Stuff Done - College Info
Geek Managing The Unmanageable Rules Tools
In Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for Managing
Software People and Teams, Mickey W. Mantle and Ron Lichty answer that
persistent question with a simple observation: You first must make
programmers and software teams manageable. That is, you need to begin
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by understanding your people—how to hire them, motivate them, and lead
them to develop and deliver great products.
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for ...
The Tools. We list here the tools referenced in the chapters of our
book, Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for
Managing Software People and Teams . We have developed or collected
these tools over many years, and have used them effectively in our own
work to help manage programmers, programming teams, departments, and
organizations.
Managing the Unmanageable: The Tools
Buy Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for Managing
Software People and Teams 1st (first) by Mantle, Mickey W., Lichty,
Ron (2012) Paperback 1st Edition by Mickey W. Mantle (ISBN:
8601406745148) from Amazon's Book Store. Everyday low prices and free
delivery on eligible orders.
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for ...
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for Managing
Software People and Teams by Mickey W. Mantle. Goodreads helps you
keep track of books you want to read. Start by marking “Managing the
Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for Managing Software People
and Teams” as Want to Read: Want to Read.
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for ...
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for Managing
Software People and Teams eBook: Mickey W. Mantle, Ron Lichty:
Amazon.co.uk: Kindle Store
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for ...
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for Managing
Software People and Teams. Mickey W. Mantle, Ron Lichty. The Essential
Guide to Effectively Managing Developers So You Can Deliver Better
Software--Now Extensively Updated. "Lichty and Mantle have assembled a
guide that will help you hire, motivate, and mentor a software
development team that functions at the highest level.
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for ...
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for Managing
Software People and Teams. Mickey W. Mantle, Ron Lichty. “Mantle and
Lichty have assembled a guide that will help you hire, motivate, and
mentor a software development team that functions at the highest
level. Their rules of thumb and coaching advice are great blueprints
for new and experienced software engineering managers alike.”.
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for ...
Title: Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for
Managing Software People and Teams, 2nd Edition; Author(s): Ron
Lichty, Mickey W. Mantle; Release date: December 2019; Publisher(s):
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Addison-Wesley Professional; ISBN: 9780135667637
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for ...
Managing the Unmanageable: The Book A Book Packed with Rules, Tools
and Insights Mickey Mantle and Ron Lichty, two software industry
veterans with over 70 years of combined experience, have crafted a
book that will help any software manager be more successful.
Managing the Unmanageable: The Book
Much of what we do, together, is writing - from our book (Managing the
Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for Managing Software People
and Teams, now in its second edition), to a plethora of articles, to
video training,
Managing the Unmanageable: Talks, Excerpts, Interviews ...
Packed with Rules, Tools, and Insights. This 10 Lesson (10 hour) online video course, Managing Software People and Teams LiveLessons, is
based upon the Addison Wesley book Managing the Unmanageable: Rules,
Tools, and Insights for Managing Software People and Teams , by Mickey
W. Mantle and Ron Lichty. Mickey and Ron have distilled the book's
most important insights and created this on-line workshop for software
development managers, software team leads, programmers who aspire to
become ...
Managing the Unmanageable: Video Training
Packed with Rules, Tools, and Insights This one- to two-day master
workshop, Managing Software People and Teams, is based upon material
from Managing the Unmanageable.Mickey and Ron have distilled the
book's most important insights and created this workshop for software
development managers, software team leads, programmers who aspire to
become managers, project managers, and those who manage ...
Managing the Unmanageable: The Class
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for Managing
Software People and Teams, 2nd Edition By Mickey W. Mantle, Ron Lichty
Published Dec 10, 2019 by Addison-Wesley Professional.
Managing the Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for ...
Amazon.co.uk: managing the unmanageable. Skip to main content. Try
Prime Hello, Sign in Account & Lists Sign in Account & Lists Orders
Try Prime Basket. All

The Essential Guide to Effectively Managing Developers So You Can
Deliver Better Software–Now Extensively Updated “Lichty and Mantle
have assembled a guide that will help you hire, motivate, and mentor a
software development team that functions at the highest level. Their
rules of thumb and coaching advice form a great blueprint for new and
experienced software engineering managers alike.” –Tom Conrad, CTO,
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Pandora “Reading this book’s nuggets felt like the sort of guidance
that I would get from a trusted mentor. A mentor who I not only
trusted, but one who trusted me to take the wisdom, understand its
limits, and apply it correctly.” –Mike Fauzy, CTO, FauzyLogic Today,
many software projects continue to run catastrophically over schedule
and budget, and still don’t deliver what customers want. Some
organizations conclude that software development can’t be managed
well. But it can–and it starts with people. In their extensively
updated Managing the Unmanageable, Second Edition, Mickey W. Mantle
and Ron Lichty show how to hire and develop programmers, onboard new
hires quickly and successfully, and build and nurture highly effective
and productive teams. Drawing on over 80 years of combined industry
experience, the authors share Rules of Thumb, Nuggets of Wisdom,
checklists, and other Tools for successfully leading programmers and
teams, whether they’re co-located or dispersed worldwide. This edition
adds extensive new Agile coverage, new approaches to recruitment and
onboarding, expanded coverage of handling problem employees, and much
more. Whether you’re new to software management or you’ve done it for
years, you’ll find indispensable advice for handling your challenges
and delivering outstanding software. Find, recruit, and hire the right
programmers, when you need them Manage programmers as the individuals
they are Motivate software people and teams to accomplish truly great
feats Create a successful development subculture that can thrive even
in a toxic company culture Master the arts of managing down and
managing up Embrace your role as a manager who empowers self-directed
agile teams to thrive and succeed Register your book for convenient
access to downloads, updates, and/or corrections as they become
available. See inside book for details.
This book has assembled a guide that will help you hire, motivate, and
mentor a software development team that functions at the highest
level. Their rules of thumb and coaching advice form a great blueprint
for new and experienced software engineering managers alike. All too
often, software development is deemed unmanageable. The news is filled
with stories of projects that have run catastrophically over schedule
and budget.
“Mantle and Lichty have assembled a guide that will help you hire,
motivate, and mentor a software development team that functions at the
highest level. Their rules of thumb and coaching advice are great
blueprints for new and experienced software engineering managers
alike.” —Tom Conrad, CTO, Pandora “I wish I’d had this material
available years ago. I see lots and lots of ‘meat’ in here that I’ll
use over and over again as I try to become a better manager. The
writing style is right on, and I love the personal anecdotes.” —Steve
Johnson, VP, Custom Solutions, DigitalFish All too often, software
development is deemed unmanageable. The news is filled with stories of
projects that have run catastrophically over schedule and budget.
Although adding some formal discipline to the development process has
improved the situation, it has by no means solved the problem. How can
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it be, with so much time and money spent to get software development
under control, that it remains so unmanageable? In Managing the
Unmanageable: Rules, Tools, and Insights for Managing Software People
and Teams , Mickey W. Mantle and Ron Lichty answer that persistent
question with a simple observation: You first must make programmers
and software teams manageable. That is, you need to begin by
understanding your people—how to hire them, motivate them, and lead
them to develop and deliver great products. Drawing on their combined
seventy years of software development and management experience, and
highlighting the insights and wisdom of other successful managers,
Mantle and Lichty provide the guidance you need to manage people and
teams in order to deliver software successfully. Whether you are new
to software management, or have already been working in that role, you
will appreciate the real-world knowledge and practical tools packed
into this guide.
The Essential Guide to Effectively Managing Developers So You Can
Deliver Better Software- Now Extensively Updated "Lichty and Mantle
have assembled a guide that will help you hire, motivate, and mentor a
software development team that functions at the highest level. Their
rules of thumb and coaching advice form a great blueprint for new and
experienced software engineering managers alike." -Tom Conrad, CTO,
Pandora "Reading this book's nuggets felt like the sort of guidance
that I would get from a trusted mentor. A mentor who I not only
trusted, but one who trusted me to take the wisdom, understand its
limits, and apply it correctly." -Mike Fauzy, CTO, FauzyLogic Today,
many software projects continue to run catastrophically over schedule
and budget, and still don't deliver what customers want. Some
organizations conclude that software development can't be managed
well. But it can-and it starts with people. In their extensively
updated Managing the Unmanageable, Second Edition, Mickey W. Mantle
and Ron Lichty show how to hire and develop programmers, onboard new
hires quickly and successfully, and build and nurture highly effective
and productive teams. Drawing on over 80 years of combined industry
experience, the authors share Rules of Thumb, Nuggets of Wisdom,
checklists, and other Tools for successfully leading programmers and
teams, whether they're co-located or dispersed worldwide. This edition
adds extensive new Agile coverage, new approaches to recruitment and
onboarding, expanded coverage of handling problem employees, and much
more. Whether you're new to software management or you've done it for
years, you'll find indispensable advice for handling your challenges
and delivering outstanding software. Find, recruit, and hire the right
programmers, when you need them Manage programmers as the individuals
they are Motivate software people and teams to accomplish truly great
feats Create a successful development subculture that can thrive even
in a toxic company culture Master the arts of managing down and
managing up Embrace your role as a manager who empowers self-directed
agile teams to thrive and succeed Register your book for convenient
access to downloads, updates, and/or corrections as they become
available. See inside book for details.
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"If you're looking for solid, easy-to-follow advice on estimation,
requirements gathering, managing change, and more, you can stop now:
this is the book for you."--Scott Berkun, Author of The Art of Project
Management What makes software projects succeed? It takes more than a
good idea and a team of talented programmers. A project manager needs
to know how to guide the team through the entire software project.
There are common pitfalls that plague all software projects and rookie
mistakes that are made repeatedly--sometimes by the same people!
Avoiding these pitfalls is not hard, but it is not necessarily
intuitive. Luckily, there are tried and true techniques that can help
any project manager. In Applied Software Project Management, Andrew
Stellman and Jennifer Greene provide you with tools, techniques, and
practices that you can use on your own projects right away. This book
supplies you with the information you need to diagnose your team's
situation and presents practical advice to help you achieve your goal
of building better software. Topics include: Planning a software
project Helping a team estimate its workload Building a schedule
Gathering software requirements and creating use cases Improving
programming with refactoring, unit testing, and version control
Managing an outsourced project Testing software Jennifer Greene and
Andrew Stellman have been building software together since 1998.
Andrew comes from a programming background and has managed teams of
requirements analysts, designers, and developers. Jennifer has a
testing background and has managed teams of architects, developers,
and testers. She has led multiple large-scale outsourced projects.
Between the two of them, they have managed every aspect of software
development. They have worked in a wide range of industries, including
finance, telecommunications, media, nonprofit, entertainment, naturallanguage processing, science, and academia. For more information about
them and this book, visit stellman-greene.com
Who changed the rules of business? It’s a different game now. In an
increasingly globally diverse workforce, it’s vitally important that
leaders understand their team inside and out. This takes a new toolbox
of skills for the 21st century. Today you need winning strategies to
avoid the costly pitfalls of high turnover, low morale and poor
collaboration, not to mention the cost of missed deadlines and
incomplete projects. Managing the Unmanageable will give you practical
tips and proven techniques to show you how to: Understand what’s
driving your unmanageable employee. Evaluate the costs and benefits of
turning him around. Enroll her in that effort, and help her become a
valued member of your team. Guide all your employees to greater
innovation, cooperation, and effectiveness. Communicate effectively
with each of the three generations in today’s workplace
This edition has been completely revised. The authors, noted
authorities in the field, focus on ways to improve R&D organization
productivity and foster excellence in such companies. They describe
how to design jobs, organize hierarchies, resolve conflicts, motivate
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employees, and create an innovative work environment. Features
extensive cross-cultural coverage of European and Pacific Rim R&D
organizations and policies which greatly differ from the US. Includes
an entirely new section on various strategic planning elements unique
to an R&D organization along with a case study.
Managing Humans is a selection of the best essays from Michael Lopp's
popular website Rands in Repose(www.randsinrepose.com). Lopp is one of
the most sought-after IT managers in Silicon Valley, and draws on his
experiences at Apple, Netscape, Symantec, and Borland. This book
reveals a variety of different approaches for creating innovative,
happy development teams. It covers handling conflict, managing wildly
differing personality types, infusing innovation into insane product
schedules, and figuring out how to build lasting and useful
engineering culture. The essays are biting, hilarious, and always
informative.
WINNER of Computing Reviews 20th Annual Best Review in the category
Management “Tyler’s book is concise, reasonable, and full of
interesting practices, including some curious ones you might consider
adopting yourself if you become a software engineering manager.”
—Fernando Berzal, CR, 10/23/2015 “Josh Tyler crafts a concise, nononsense, intensely focused guide for building the workhouse of
Silicon Valley—the high-functioning software team.” —Gordon Rios,
Summer Book Recommendations from the Smartest People We Know—Summer
2016 Building Great Software Engineering Teams provides engineering
leaders, startup founders, and CTOs concrete, industry-proven guidance
and techniques for recruiting, hiring, and managing software engineers
in a fast-paced, competitive environment. With so much at stake, the
challenge of scaling up a team can be intimidating. Engineering
leaders in growing companies of all sizes need to know how to find
great candidates, create effective interviewing and hiring processes,
bring out the best in people and their work, provide meaningful career
development, learn to spot warning signs in their team, and manage
their people for long-term success. Author Josh Tyler has spent nearly
a decade building teams in high-growth startups, experimenting with
every aspect of the task to see what works best. He draws on this
experience to outline specific, detailed solutions augmented by
instructive stories from his own experience. In this book you’ll learn
how to build your team, starting with your first hire and continuing
through the stages of development as you manage your team for growth
and success. Organized to cover each step of the process in the order
you’ll likely face them, and highlighted by stories of success and
failure, it provides an easy-to-understand recipe for creating your
high-powered engineering team.
Get more out of your legacy systems: more performance, functionality,
reliability, and manageability Is your code easy to change? Can you
get nearly instantaneous feedback when you do change it? Do you
understand it? If the answer to any of these questions is no, you have
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legacy code, and it is draining time and money away from your
development efforts. In this book, Michael Feathers offers start-tofinish strategies for working more effectively with large, untested
legacy code bases. This book draws on material Michael created for his
renowned Object Mentor seminars: techniques Michael has used in
mentoring to help hundreds of developers, technical managers, and
testers bring their legacy systems under control. The topics covered
include Understanding the mechanics of software change: adding
features, fixing bugs, improving design, optimizing performance
Getting legacy code into a test harness Writing tests that protect you
against introducing new problems Techniques that can be used with any
language or platform—with examples in Java, C++, C, and C# Accurately
identifying where code changes need to be made Coping with legacy
systems that aren't object-oriented Handling applications that don't
seem to have any structure This book also includes a catalog of twentyfour dependency-breaking techniques that help you work with program
elements in isolation and make safer changes.
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